From: John S. Nettleton

To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: RNG Infrastructure Projects
Date: Sunday, September 3, 2023 4:06:33 AM
To the BPU Board:

The Board of Public Utilities must refrain from approval of any fossil fuel gas or RNG
infrastructure projects other than those needed to ensure the safety of the current gas
distribution systems until real and verifiable plans are available for implementation to meet the
State’s clean energy (100% by 2035) and carbon reduction (50% by 2030).

My comments reinforce and support those comments submittted by Empower New Jersey in
this regard. Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

John Nettleton, MCP
Professional Planner
Sustainable Practice
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